A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Monday, October 2, 2017 at 10:19 am.

Present: John Margie, Chairman; David Sheedy, Vice Chairman; William Dowling, Clerk; George Samia, Town Administrator; and Gloria Mitchell, Administrative Assistant.

John Margie stated the reason for the meeting was to vote a few Action Items.

M/Dowling, s/Sheedy, a unanimous vote, to approve the minutes of the September 13, 2017 meeting.

M/Dowling, s/Sheedy, a unanimous vote, to approve the minutes of the September 18, 2017 meeting.

M/Dowling, s/Sheedy, a unanimous vote, to approve the recommendation from the Finance Committee to appoint Laura Sebastyn to the Finance Committee effective October 2, 2017 through June 30, 2020.

Mr. Margie stated that he attended the Finance Committee Meeting when they conducted to interview, everyone was impressed with Ms. Sebastyn and she has a very good resume.

M/Sheedy, s/Dowling, motion to adjourn.

VOTE: Yes - Margie, Sheedy, Dowling; a unanimous vote in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 10:21 am

The state of the s